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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
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Dear Sir or Madam:
 
Please adopt the proposed public defense standards! Our clients deserve a lawyer who has enough
time to be able to carefully consider critical issues related to their case. These decisions affect their
lives, their family and our entire community.
 
 
Peter Sabian (he/his/him)
Defense Attorney
Thurston County Public Defense
926 24th Way SW Olympia, WA 98502
Office: 360 786-5856; Cell: 360 485-5204
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